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Dates For Your Diary 

Tower Bridge
Friday 20th January- Year 5 Class Assembly

Thursday 26th January- Year 3 Class Assembly

Friday 3rd February - Year 4 Class Assembly

Tuesday 7th February- Safer Internet Day 

Wednesday 8th February - NSPCC Day

1st March- Parent and Pupil Review meetings

Robert Browning
19th January- Year 3 Class Assembly

27th January- Year 5 Class Assembly

2nd February- Year 4 Class Assembly

7th February- ‘Safety’ Day 

8th February - NSPCC Day

1st March- Parent and Pupil Review meetings

Snowsfields
18th January - Year 3/ Yellow class assembly 2:55pm

25th January - Year 5/ Blue class assembly 2:55pm

1st February - Year 4/ Green class assembly

7th February - Safer Internet Day

8th February - NSPCC Day

1st March - Parent &  Pupil Review meetings

Term Dates - 2022 - 2023

Autumn term

Monday 5 September  - Friday 21 October 2022

Half Term Monday 24 October  - Friday 28 October 2022

Monday 31 October  - Friday 16 December 2022

Spring term

Wednesday 4 January  - Friday 10 February 2023

Half Term Monday 13 February  - Friday 17 February 2023

Monday 20 February  – Friday 31 March 2023 

Summer term

Tuesday 18 April  - Friday 26 May 2023 

Half Term Monday 29 May  - Friday 2 June 2023

Monday 5 June  - Friday 21 July 2023

Job Notice

Chapter 72 and Fel Fel cafes on Bermondsey Street are looking to recruit café assistants to complete their growing 

team. Their working hours are 11:00 am to 15:00 which would be ideal for some of our parents. Should you wish to 

apply for a position please email Rob the café owner at info@chapter-72.com

Dear Parents,

Some of our classes across the Federation are 

busily preparing and practising their class 

assemblies which they are so excited to present to 

you in person. Please see the ‘Dates For Your Diary’ 

box for your child’s class assembly date.

Our School Councillor’s have chosen the NSPCC as 

the charity they would like us to fundraise for this 

term. This fundraising event will take place on 

Wednesday 8th February. 

We are planning for the children to take part in  

NSPCC Speak Out, Stay Safe assemblies and 

activities during the day. Please find more 

information about the Speak out, Stay safe 

programme here:

https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/services/speak-out-

stay-safe

At Snowsfields and Robert Browning the School 

Council would like the children in each class to wear 

an item of clothing or accessory in their class colour 

e.g. Red class wears something red and donate £1 to 

the NSPCC.  Nursery and Reception and Rainbow 

classes can wear lots of different colours! 

At Tower Bridge the School Council would like all 

the children to wear green and donate £1 to the 

NSPCC.

Have a restful and relaxing weekend and we look 

forward to seeing you on Monday at 8:45am. .

NURSERY PARENTS

If your child was born between 1st September 2018 and 

31st August 2019 they are due to start in Reception class 

in September 2023. You must complete the online 

application process by midnight on Sunday 15th January 

2023. Please speak to a member of the leadership team if 

you require any support with this. Here is the link to the 

eadmissions website

https://www.eadmissions.org.uk/

https://twitter.com/PrimaryRobert
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LbkDpJZJcfealeqdAR8SqWbZNWhuLUP8/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LbkDpJZJcfealeqdAR8SqWbZNWhuLUP8/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LbkDpJZJcfealeqdAR8SqWbZNWhuLUP8/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LbkDpJZJcfealeqdAR8SqWbZNWhuLUP8/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/151-gMfFWVBabOYYAAk9DKrcnIHEhQvWE/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/151-gMfFWVBabOYYAAk9DKrcnIHEhQvWE/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1YvQYouHqaXTAH2uWAo0_x6mjLV796Fsf/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1YvQYouHqaXTAH2uWAo0_x6mjLV796Fsf/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xylPjmLAJ_4RAHwQlhh3L3MQrOxLolhK/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xylPjmLAJ_4RAHwQlhh3L3MQrOxLolhK/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xstkYBJkZZviJQcFu0S3DRtuifET8zZ7/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xstkYBJkZZviJQcFu0S3DRtuifET8zZ7/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xlUZBp4UDg7GcXd79LCFH6gBiJYO_xf5/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xlUZBp4UDg7GcXd79LCFH6gBiJYO_xf5/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1oF-9nwBZmOKA7z207PJivi7cinFn0tWf/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1oF-9nwBZmOKA7z207PJivi7cinFn0tWf/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xqoofsVZLrYw8qG5JVnHlriu3pSAAI33/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xqoofsVZLrYw8qG5JVnHlriu3pSAAI33/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1DOzrqSVwq3bJt0g5VEV20UfsjdbPhGUm/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1DOzrqSVwq3bJt0g5VEV20UfsjdbPhGUm/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xpIvAY_7_deeFo5K6TZnfDHj48OH_lMM/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xpIvAY_7_deeFo5K6TZnfDHj48OH_lMM/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xlf4DrdUrVOUVp8KHWYLvMx34a-sjqk_/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xlf4DrdUrVOUVp8KHWYLvMx34a-sjqk_/view?usp=share_link


Robert Browning Primary School

Congratulations to 

one of our Year 5 

students, for 

winning a prize for 
'Talent for Writing' 

from Young Writers 

for her poem last 

term! We are so 

proud of you!

Scientists in 

Year 4 have 

been 

making 

clay 

models of 

their teeth!

Scientists in Year 3 

have been 

investigating how light 

travels. 

Butterfly Class have 

made a great start in 

their ‘transport’ topic-

they made a station 

for their role play!

Class Assemblies return!

Next Thursday (19th) we have Yellow 

Class assembly, the following Friday 

(27th) we have Blue Class assembly 

and then on 2nd February we have 

Green Class assembly. 

Assemblies start promptly at 3pm, 

please arrive at school by 2.55pm to 

ensure that you do not miss out! They 

are an opportunity for each class to 

showcase some of their learning. We 

hope you enjoy them!

Year 1 and Year 2 girls had a 

brilliant multiskills session with 

PESSN this week!

We had a brilliant morning at Pizza 

Express being chefs! It was very exciting 

and we got to use the vocabulary and 

verbs  that we have been practicing in 

our Speech and Language sessions. We 

also got to eat our delicious pizzas!



Snowsfields Primary School

We received a 

certificate or a 

purple slip in 

Nursery this 

week! 

Well done to our Year 5 and 6 

football team for winning their 

first match (3-1) in the Mixed 

Mini Football League at 

Marlborough Gardens! 

Twitter

Snowsfields school - @SNSPrimary

Caterpillar class (Nursery) - @SNSFoundationS

Butterfly class (Reception) - @SNSFoundationS

Rainbow class (Resource base) - @rainbow_sns

Red class (year 1) - @SNSRed1

Orange class (year 2) - @SNSOrange2

Yellow class (year 3) - @SNSYellow_3

Green class (year 4) - @SNSgreen_4

Blue class (year 5) - @SNSBlue5

Purple class (year 6) - @SNSPurple6

Cricket Workshops

Thank you to @surreycricket for the first of 

five brilliant cricket workshops, where the 

children in key stage one and two learnt 

throwing, catching and batting skills.

PE Kit

On PE days, children are expected to wear 

their school jumper with a white t-shirt as 

well as tracksuit bottoms or a pair of shorts 

depending on the weather.

Leathermarket Gardens

The Regeneration Team at 

Southwark Council has 

launched the next 

consultation regarding the 

development of the 

Leathermarket Gardens. 

Please follow the link below 

to complete the survey. 

Your views are important. 

https://consultations.southw

ark.gov.uk/planning-and-

regeneration/leathermarket-

gardens-community-hub-

design-develop/

100% Attendance and Punctuality

Well done to the 44 children (and their parents) who 

earned an orange wristband for 100% attendance and 

punctuality for Autumn 2.

https://consultations.southwark.gov.uk/planning-and-regeneration/leathermarket-gardens-community-hub-design-develop/


Reading 

Raffle 

Winners

Our Value this 

week is: 

independence

R - Respect for All

O  - Outstanding learning!

Reading Raffle Winners

Reading 

Raffle 

Winners

Times Tables Rock 

Stars!



Overall whole school attendance for 
week beginning 4/1/2023: 90.5%

1st Place Attendance: Y5     
1st Place Punctuality: Y5 

Absence Lates Total 

Year 1 20 9 50

Year 2 15 14 25

Year 3 8 11 75

Year 4 29 9 50

Year 5 4 6 200

Year 6 6 7 150

Absence Lates Total

Year 1 4 3 97.78%

Year 2 8 7 92.98%

Year 3 9 3 94.64%

Year 4 10 9 93.59%

Year 5 14 4 89.39%

Year 6 13 3 92.78%

Overall whole school attendance 
for week beginning: 4/1/2023: 

93.76%

1st Place Attendance: Y1   
1st Place Punctuality: Y1, Y3, Y6

Absence Lates Total 

Year 1 8 0 75

Year 2 9 7 0

Year 3 4 3 50

Year 4 14 2 25

Year 5 2 0 150

Year 6 6 1 75

Overall whole school attendance for 
week beginning: 4/1/2023: 95.06%

1st Place Attendance: Y5
1st Place Punctuality: Y1 & Y5














